'Living, Loving, Learning'

St Elizabeth's Catholic Primary School

Webster Street, Litherland, L21 8JH

Tel: 0151 922 5752

www.st-elizabethsprimary.co.uk admin@stelizabethscps.org.uk

Headteacher: Mr Liam Daniels BA (QTS) Geog (Hons) NPQH



6th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome back everyone to the start of a new school year!

A special mention to the new children who have joined us in Nursery, Reception and in other years throughout the school. We are sure that you will be very happy here with us.

The children have settled in really well and it is like they have never been away! It is great to hear about all the things that they have been doing whilst away and the teachers tell me that they are all diving back into their learning with great enthusiasm. They are all really smart in their new uniforms and we remind you to put names on all belongings so that misplaced items can be returned to the children. Without names, it is really difficult to get things back to the correct child.

Routines have changed this year. Of a morning we ask you to drop your child at the gate from 8:35am-8:45am and leave any messages with the teacher on the gate, who will relay them to the appropriate person. Of an evening, we ask that you stay behind the lines on the yard and the children will be sent to you at finish time of 3:15pm. Please inform us if somebody different from usual is collecting your child. Can we also ask that all items that the children need are brought into school of a morning and that you are aware of any clubs they may be going to. We get lots of messages throughout the day and it disrupts lessons when classes are interrupted. PE days will be posted on Twitter and will also be sent out with class information. As previously, children can come into school in their PE kit/dark tracksuit ON THEIR PE DAYS. We ask for school kit and that no football kits are worn. The sun has also made a late appearance, so please ensure that hats and water bottles are sent to school.

Please ensure that we have your correct contact details, including your email address, as this will make communication much easier if we need to contact you. Please also follow us on Twitter at @stelizcps.

We thank you for your co-operation and support and we look forward to another busy, successful year.

Regards

Lian Daniels

Mr L Daniels Headteacher









